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From: Pham, Bo
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 9:41 AM
To: Doyle, Daniel
Subject: revision for response on page A-35

Response: Mess~ crnrncn tS arc rccrnrnndatians tram F-144 The NRC-staff ha roavicajd Ser-tian 4.7.2? in the SEIS pravijde
Oarificatian thaot Publir-mc s F 'W4* ri~ric 0and Gas CaMPany iS a cubcbid4ary afP~b~i3c Saeric Enterprica Grauip, whic-h afsa
awnc_, P~SEG-r AlrI.Par. Public SrvQr.Icc Qpgcric- and Gac CamnpanyL, wshic-h i6 net an AIRC!lr-p. FL eyns and4 mAinta~iqn 9W2

tranmircca linca. Publir S2rWva Fh~rntrir- and Gas C-ampany ;wbmittkad aq lttor dated Orctaber-2003, ta thf2 QFW

-erngnitting ta adapt FW-S racarmmeandad canservaptian meacrswc alang the transc~irniccin lincc. PSEG Aul raer Mode this
lettcrP avallabla- ta the NRCG dur-ing the saudit. The AIR G ta6ff acknewledges the Publicr Sc-rvicc- E-1cctric anF;d Gac; Geapany
cza Mi.it. .PRnct tag Gdapt the Geanccn'atian9 mcacurcc-e alang the transrniccin (Wesc as dese-ribed in letter dated Orctabcr 2-37

Response: The comments contain recommendations from the FWS that were addressed in a commitment letter from
Public Service Electric and Gas Company dated October 23, 2009. The NRC staff has revised Section 4.7.2 in the SEIS to
provide clarification that Public Service Electric and Gas Company is a different entity than the applicant for license
renewal (PSEG Nuclear). Nevertheless, the NRC staff also acknowledged in Section 4.7.2 that the commitments and
efforts made by Public Service Electric and Gas Company, as recommended by the FWS, do provide information that
contribute towards the NRC Staff's finding of SMALL for impacts to Terrestrial and Freshwater Aquatic Threatened or
Endangered Species.
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